Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.

You asked for:
1)
In the last 5 years has the council had ANY contact with 
companies or 
individuals who have shown interest in the possibility of fracking in the 
area? To be clear, this includes even just initial interest 
or enquires, 
not just for fracking itself, but for surveys at a very early 
stage.


No companies or individuals who have shown any interest in fracking in 
Leicester 

2)
If so, how many companies or individuals? 

Not applicable
3)
If so, what are the locations?

Not applicable
4)
Please give brief details of what’s been said and what may happen?

Not applicable
5) 
What’s the current situation? Has permission been given for anything 
in relation to potential fracking or studies about the possibility?


The geology of Leicester is deemed unsuitable for fracking and therefore, no 
specific work has been carried out by Leicester City Council into the 
suitability of fracking sites in the City.

6)
What is the council view on fracking taking place in the area?

Due to the fact that the geology is deemed unsuitable; no applications 
have been received, nor any interest from potential operators. The Council 
has not made any formal decision on its view on fracking within Leicester. 

7) 
Has the council had any meetings about fracking? If so can you provide 
the minutes please. 


See attached – a briefing note prepared for the Assistant City Mayor 
(Energy & Sustainability) in January.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

